
 
Subject: Muckaty 
Date: Tuesday, 9 March 2010 10:43:23 AM

 
Dear Mr.Ferguson,
 
I'm writing to you to let you know of my horror of the 
proposed dump site near 
 
Tennant Creek. 
 
It's time to listern to the Traditional owners , the 
Ngapa and Muckaty people.
 
It might be desert ( for some people ) but people 
live and breath in the area .
 
 It is time to respect the Ngapa and Muckaty people.
 
. Go and speak to them Mr. Ferguson .
 
The dump site should be closer to the site of use.
 
Yours sincerely ,
 
Shaaron Smith
 
 




